
Bulletin No. 1005 

Friday 18th March 2022 

@LadyLanePark 

Dear parents, 
 
I would like to start this week’s Bulletin by thanking you all for your kinds words and gestures of 
support this week during our full inspection.  I have to say how proud I am of this school and 
everyone who is part of our school community. All week I have been constantly reminded of how 
polite, inquisitive and enthusiastic our pupils are throughout the day. Thank you to you all for 
promptly filling in your parent questionnaires, we really do value this important feedback on your 
experience of our school.  Finally, I must give enormous thanks to every single person who works 
in school; this week has been a tremendous team effort and I am very grateful. 
 
The week, as ever has been busy with days out and events. On Tuesday, some of our musicians 
were invited to Giggleswick School to experience a fantastic day of musical development and 
performance. Along with pupils from other schools, they attended specialist workshops before 
coming back together to perform as part of an orchestra.   
 
On Thursday, UVI spent a fun filled day in York exploring the history of the Vikings whilst School 
Council held a Bun Sale to raise funds for The Red Cross and the people of Ukraine and raised 
£115.35. Thank you for your donations once again, we couldn’t hold a bun sale without your 
contributions.   
 
Today, LVI are visiting the Science Museum in Bradford and we look forward to hearing all about 
it on Monday.  Everyone in school have enjoyed wearing their red accessory for Red Nose Day, 
thank you for donations, School Council are busy counting this and we will let you know how 
much was raised soon. 
 

   Tomorrow, Saturday 19th March, between 10.00am-12.00pm, we will be holding our Spring Fair      
   in school.  The Friends and our staff are busy planning lots of exciting activities for all our  
   pupils and their families to enjoy. We do hope you are able to pop in and say hello.   
 
   Please remember to take advantage of our 1% early payment, you need to have settled your  
   Summer Term invoice on or before Friday 8th April. 
 
    Have a lovely weekend 
 
 
   Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 



School Council Bun 
Sale for  

The Red Cross 





Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu 
Week: Monday 21st – Friday 25th March 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
Tomato Pasta  

&  
Vegetable 

Batons 

 
Toad in the 

Hole, Mashed 
Potato & 

Vegetables 

 
Greek Chicken 
Wrap, Diced 
Potatoes & 

Salad 

 
Lasagne 

 &  
Garlic Bread 

 
Fish Fingers, 
potatoes  & 
sweetcorn 

 
Fresh Fruit 

Salad 

 
Shortbread 

 
Pie & Custard  

 

 
Trifle  

 
Ice Cream & 

Sauce 

  
 

 
Vegetarian  & 
Halal Option 

 
Quorn & Halal  

Option 

 
Quorn & Halal  

Option 
  

  
Quorn & Halal  

Option 
 

Dates for the Diary 2022 
 

March  
  Saturday 19th March – Spring Fair 10.00am-12.00 noon 

  Monday 21st March – UVI 3 Peaks Meeting 3.40pm (UVI Classroom) 

  Tuesday 22nd March – UVI/LVI Plas Menai Meeting 3.30pm (UVI Classroom) 

  Wednesday 23rd March – U11 Cross-Country at Belmont Grosvenor 

  Thursday 24th March – West Yorkshire Fire Service in school to visit LVI/KG 

                - Form 4/5 Malham Information Meeting (LVI Classroom) 3.30pm  

  Friday 25th March – Mother’s Day Coffee Morning 8.45am 

  Tuesday 29th March – Open Day 9.30-11.00am & 2.00-3.30pm 

  Thursday 31st March – Kindergarten Trip to Cannon Hall Park, Barnsley 

April  

  Monday 4th April – Junior RS Week & Reverend Weaver Assembly 

  Thursday 7th April – Closing Date for Easter Bonnet (EYFS & Infants) and Hard Boiled Egg Design (Juniors) 

  competition 

  Friday 8th April – School Closes for Easter Break 





FREE TENNIS OFFER 

 

Strive Tennis is a Bradford based tennis coaching organization dedicated to giving children 

the opportunity to 

 experience playing tennis. We are delighted to let you know that we can offer your 

child 3 FREE coaching sessions at Heaton Tennis & Squash Club led by our team of 

professional LTA qualified coaches.   

  

Strive Tennis will provide all the equipment for the lessons, but we do ask that your child 

wears comfortable sportswear and trainers.  

To book onto the three free lessons you'll need to register using the link below. Places are 

limited so to avoid missing out we recommend booking as soon as you can. 

  

https://www.thinksmartsoftwareuk.com/ocr/single_class_listings_view.php?c=5ADF42DE139

D7&p_id=26&t=tennisbiz&set=yes 

  

If you are unable to attend the session offered  in the link above an alternative time may be 

arranged depending on availability. If you need to schedule an alternative time for your free 

lessons then please do email Bradford@strivetennis.co.uk 

  

We look forward to seeing your child at Heaton Tennis & Squash club for their free lessons 

soon. 

  

  

Best wishes 

Matt McTurk  

(Head Coach) 

 

This Mothering Sunday, 27th March 2022, All Saints Mothers Union Bingley is holding “A call to Alms” to 
fundraise to support Mothers and families in Ukraine. 

 
They are asking Bingley and District families to help families in the Ukraine by contributing to a line of £1 
coins around All Saints, Bingley Parish Church, Old Main St, Bingley on Mothering Sunday, 27th March 
between 12 and 4pm. 
  
On Mothering Sunday, as we focus on our own families, this year our thoughts and prayers go to Mothers 
and families in Ukraine. We are hoping that local families, schools and church members will support this 
initiative and join us on Mothering Sunday. 
  
Please find attached 2 posters and information in both JPG and PDF formats. I would be very grateful if you 
could support the Mothers Union and the Mothers and families in Ukraine by displaying the posters, and by 
sharing the information on your Social Media channels and encouraging people to donate pound coins / 
add to the line of pound coins. 
  
For further information, please email vicar@bingleyparish.org.uk 
  

Thank you 
 Martyn 

 The Rev’d M Weaver 
Vicar, The parish of All Saints, Bingley 

www.allsaintsbingley.org.uk 
01274 563113 
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